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Dear year 6 Parents / Guardians, 
 
Home school partnerships are vital for supporting children in their education therefore, we have spent 
time reviewing homework in school in terms of content. In order to support your child with their SATs 
revision, we are going to subscribe to Mathletics (Maths revision) and SPAG.com (spelling, 
punctuation and grammar revision). 
 
Mathletics is a targeted, rewarding and captivating online learning resource, which is aligned to the 
curriculum standards for Maths. The extra Mathletics practice at home can make all the difference to 
your child’s progress. Both these online platforms will help our year 6 pupils build confidence, 
knowledge and skills, , while teachers are able to identify and target any areas of improvement both 
at pupil and class level.These platforms are accessible anywhere and anytime and all the activities are 
iPad and tablet compatible so pupils can even access them on the go! 
 
We very much appreciate your support with this and would greatly appreciate your contribution of 

£10.00 to be able to sign up your child to access these online platforms for the whole year. Payments 

should be made online at www.schoolmoney.co.uk. Please make a note of the reference number on 

the permission slip below, and return the slip to the school office by Wednesday 4th October 2023.    

Each child will receive their usernames and passwords to be able to log in and complete any home 
work activities set up weekly by their teachers. 
 
Working together is important to support your child’s learning, please do not hesitate to contact me 
or your child’s class teacher if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ms. Sharif- Assistant Headteacher and Curriculum lead 
___________________________________________________________________________________  

  I have paid £10.00 online.      School Money Reference No:  ____________________ 
 
Child’s name ……………………………….…………..      Class: ……………………………… 
 
Name:  …………………………………………… Signed: …………………………………………..   Parent / Carer 
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